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The Subcommittee meeting was called to order by Representative Huizenga at 10:30 a.m. 
Roll was taken:  Present – Reps. Huizenga, Lightner, Allor, Brann, Bollin, VanWoerkom, Sabo, Hoadley, and Tate 
  Absent - None 
 
 
I. House Fiscal Agency Appropriation and Spending Summary Regarding DHHS Information Technology 
  

Representative Huizenga recognized Mr. Kent Dell, House Fiscal Agency, who provided a summary of the 
background, expenditures, and appropriations related to DHHS Information Technology, and answered members’ 
questions. 

 
II. DHHS and DTMB Presentation on DHHS IT Spending 
  

Representative Huizenga recognized Ms. Farah Hanley, Senior Deputy Director of Financial Operations, and Mr. 
Steve Schreier, Bureau Director of Strategic Integration Administration from DHHS, and Ward Beauchamp, General 
Manager, from DTMB who provided a summary of the background of the DHHS IT funding shortfall, collaboration 
between DHHS and DTMB, actions taken to prevent future shortfalls, and future steps, as well as answered 
members’ questions. 

 
III. Adjourn 
  
 Representative Huizenga adjourned the Subcommittee meeting at 11:21 a.m.     

   


